
We are a registered charity governed by the Charity Commission, we exist to raise funds for the school and the children within the school by 
running events and activities throughout the year for the school pupils and their families.  

We are all volunteers made up of parents, carers and grandparents from across all year groups - and we are always looking for more help and 
more ideas. Being part of Parents of Styal (POS) is a great way to get to know other parents/carers across the school and to actively play a 
part in helping the school and our children. We help to create a sense of community through the social events we create such as the Discos 
and Fairs - providing fun experiences as well as much needed items for the school.  

Since 2018 POS have raised over £25,000 to support the primary school. Money raised has paid for items which could not otherwise be 
afforded within the school budget such as The Trim Trail, laptops, IT packages, sports equipment, Year 6 graduation hoodies and the 
leavers' day out, The Book Barn as well as coaches for trips, items for forest school and books.  

We welcome new volunteers - please don’t be put off thinking it will take too much of you time - we understand how busy everyone is and 
you can get involved as much or as little as you want or can fit in.  

If you would like more information, please get in touch - via the school office or key contacts this year include: 
Becky Ward - Chair - Parent of Bonnie (Reception) and Angus (Year 3)  
Gemma Nichols - Chair — parent of Benjamin (Reception) and Seren (Year 2) 

PARENTS OF STYAL  
- WHO WE ARE & WHAT WE DO

OUR ETHOS: to promote a strong sense of community for our children, where everyone is welcome to contribute their skills 
and passions to create memorable, fun events and activities that enhance the magic of childhood.


